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	To:
	- Affiliated entities of the Ministry of Health.
- Departments of Health of provinces and central-affiliated cities.


On October 04, 2017, the Office of the Government promulgated a document No. 849/TB-TCTTTg notifying the Prime Minister’s conclusions in term of results of inspections conducted in September 2017 related to conduction of specialized inspections by the working group affiliated to the Prime Minister.

At the request of the working group specified in Point a.5 Clause 4 Section III of the abovementioned document, the Ministry of Health hereby requests that its affiliated entities and Departments of Health of provinces and central-affiliated cities only inspect producers of iodized salt and do not inspect producers of food using iodized salt.
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